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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

Dear Parents & Carers of year 2         09/07/2020 
 
By now you should have received a call from your child’s teacher for year 3. I have spoken to Mr 
Schillemore, Mrs Piper and Miss Williams and they were very complimentary of their conversations with you 
all.  
 
Please find the link to a short video welcoming you and your children to SJS. Apologies for our poor 

catching skills       however I hope it gives a little more information about our school and introduces myself, 

Mrs Cantini, Mr Bosnic and your year three teachers. 
 
Welcome Video Link  This can also be found on our website under ‘Parents’  
 
Please also find our link to our school prospectus which summarises some of the information you can find 
on our website.  
 
School Prospectus Link  This can also be found on our website under ‘Parents’ 
 
Just a reminder to the transition days on Monday 20th July OR Tuesday 21st July. Your teacher would have 
agreed the Monday or Tuesday with you.  
 
Times: 
Mr Schillemore’s class:  Start: 8:45am   End: 10:45am 
Mrs Piper’s class:   Start: 9 am   End: 11am 
Miss Williams’ class:  Start 9:15 am   End: 11:15 am 

 
Please meet your teacher at the main gate where they will be collected to have their hands 
washed before entering the class 
 

• Due to social distancing, we ask that parents & carers leave their children at the gate and 
collect at the gate please 

• Please can they bring along a drink and a snack (if they wish) 

• They will not need to wear a school uniform.  
 
Please find our links to Facebook, Twitter and our Website. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Rob Jones  
 
________________________ 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/
https://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/parents/welcome-to-year-3
https://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1716&type=pdf
https://www.facebook.com/Stamshaw-Junior-School-100238674723954
https://twitter.com/stamshawjun
https://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/

